
 

Combined Walking and Happy hour evening 

Jells Park January 2025 
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We could not have asked for a better Melbourne Summer evening for our annual 

combined Happy Hour and Walking picnic dinner at Jells Park. 

The group of approximately 20 members met at around 6pm at the shelter nearest 

the first carpark. Some hearty souls opted for a pre-dinner stroll before settling in for 

some nibbles and a cool drink, followed by a picnic dinner.  The park was just 

beautiful in the late sunshine with a cooling breeze as the evening progressed.  

Some great conversation was shared as well as some very tasty food.  

Finally, all the good fun came to an end with Doug and John thanking all attendees 

for contributing to another successful combined get together.  

 

 

 

 



    

  
Doug, Dianne and Margaret. 

  

Jackie, Margaret, Judith & Sussan. 

  
Jin, Ian & Peter. 

  

Phillip, Jenny, Jim & Barry. 

  
Pat & John.  Our first coffee inside at the new T House café 

(after the usual Probus morning walk)  

  
Jim & Keith.  Doug thanking everybody for attending. 
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